
Town of Mecan Budget Approval  Meeting -November 11th  2019 1561 Evergreen Montello 

WI  53949 

November 11th, 2019 Town of Mecan Regular Meeting called to order at 5:00p.m. Present 

Michael Raddatz, Brandon Frazer, Tom Breiling, Caroline Gemoll, and  Valorie Schable. 

 

2018 minutes from August 20th 2019 Budget meeting were read by Caroline Gemoll.  Motion 

from Michael Raddatz to accept 2018 August 20th 2019, 2nd by Brandon Frazer.   

 

Total budget 281,682.00 for 2019.  Brandon Frazer made motion to approve 2019 budget, 2nd 

by Tom Breiling. Passed  

 

No town members attended, budget meeting adjourned at 5:15 a.m. 

 

. 

 

Town of Mecan Regular Monthly Meeting -November 11th  2019 1561 Evergreen Montello 

WI  53949 

November 11th, 2019 Town of Mecan Regular Meeting called to order at 5:15p.m. Present 

Michael Raddatz, Brandon Frazer, Tom Breiling, Caroline Gemoll, and  Valorie Schable. 

 

Michael Raddatz made motion to move the variance request to 1st on agenda, 2nd by Tom 

Breiling.  Passed. 

Attorney Sondalle was representing Day and Plennes deck variance.   Board voted to have the 

same as the Voit variance request which was 12ft.  Mike will send request to the County and 

advised that county has final say.  

 

Minutes from the October 8th,2019 were read by Caroline Gemoll , motion to accept the 

October 8, 2019 minutes by Brandon Frazer,  2nd by Tom Breiling. Passed 

 

Valorie Schable Read treasurer's report. Motion to put Treasurer's report on file, by Mike 

Raddatz, 2nd by Tom Breiling.   

 

Mike stated that he received confirmation notice for the road work submitted to the state for the 

grants available.   We should here from the state by February if our projects will be accepted.  

We will have to get loan from the bank.  Mike stated that the guard rails may not be put in this 

year due to weather.   

 

WTA - Elections grant for computer and IT services will need to be completed and sent in by 

November 15th, 2019.  Caroline will send in documents.  Mike will purchase a computer and will 

use the KerberRose for the IT services.  Mike stated that we would get newer computer than the 

IT services was going to be providing us.  

 



WTA meeting CBD eligible grants also spoke at the WTA.  Still need WTA invoice from Tom 

Breiling for his hotel for the convention. There is also new liquor licenses rules coming out.  Next 

year's convention will be in Appleton in 2020. 

 

Valorie Stated that Dan Mercurio Personal property taxes have been paid for both this year and 

last year.  

 

Mike asked if Demars gave a building permit. Caroline stated that she sent a letter and is 

waiting for a response.  Discussion on driveway permits. Permits states that if there is an 

improvement, a driveway permit is required.  

 

Correspondence- Letter from Princeton Fire Department that we were not approved for a grant 

that funds have been put aside.  They will be looking for an alternative. 

Correspondence - Improving website. 

Correspondence - Levies have not been received for Puckaway Lake Association or the White 

Lake association.   

 

Vouchers - 136-145 Motion to approve vouchers 136-145 by Brandon Frazer, 2nd by Tom 

Breiling. 

 

December 10th at 7:00 p.m.  next meeting.    

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 


